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COMMENDATION 

 
 

As an enthusiast for a great many years of ADR and in particular mediation 

and being a great admirer of Indian lawyers and jurists, I was extremely 

pleased to learn about the developments in ADR taking place in India. If this is 

to reach its full potential it will need the strong support of Indian practitioners 

and they in turn will need to be made familiar with the many developments 

taking place in India and elsewhere. 

 

I am therefore absolutely delighted to learn of the launch of ADR World. From 

what I have learnt about the magazine it should be ideally placed to fill this 

need so I wish it the highly successful future it deserves. As an increasing 

numbers of lawyers become involved in ADR it should have an assured 

increase in its circulation. 


